UCSA and UCGPC Systemwide Fees

In July 2021, the UC Regents approved the UC Student Association (UCSA) systemwide fee for
undergraduates and the UC Graduate and Professional Council (UCGPC) systemwide fee. The UCSA and
UCGPC fees were each approved as an annual, opt-out fee of $7.00. These fees have been approved at
$7.00 per year through the 2024-2025 academic year.

Effective Fall 2022, undergraduate students who have not opted out of the UCSA fee will be billed a total
of $7.00; $3.00 fall quarter, $2.00 winter quarter, and $2.00 spring quarter.

Effective Fall 2023, graduate and professional students (inclusive of students in self-supporting graduate
degree programs) who have not opted out of the UCGPC fee will be billed a total of $7.00; $3.00 fall
quarter, $2.00 winter quarter, and $2.00 spring quarter.

Both fees are non-mandatory, and students may opt out of being charged via Tritonlink. Once a student
has elected to opt-out of the fee, their opt-out status will remain in effect for the duration of student’s

undergraduate or graduate (whichever is applicable) academic career at the campus.

The fees will be billed with the rest of the tuition and fees for each term, and students who opt out by
the second week of instruction will have the fee reversed for that term.
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